Treynor Elementary Field Trip Permission Slip

During the school year, students are taken on field trips occasionally. Some of these
trips are in the Treynor community and others are outside the community. Many trips
involve walking/busing the students to the high school for performance practice. When
students go outside of the Treynor community, they are transported by bus, and parents
are informed of the event before the trip occurs.

| give permission for my student to participate in field trips for the current school year.

Student’s Name (First & Last) Grade

Parent/Guardian Signature Date



